

What happened at the Expert Group? Wednesday 6th March 2019

The meeting was in The Premier Inn in Glasgow. The group talked about the refreshed implementation plan for the keys to life and saw a sneak preview of the film that was made to support it.

The group heard about the Scottish Government's Hate Crime Consultation and about the response that SCLD wrote to it.

For Learning Disability week SCLD had a competition to design a mascot. A video was made to launch this mascot, Uno the Unicorn, and the group watched this.

Members talked about the Independent review of the Mental Health Act and some of the group volunteered to go to a meeting with them.

Members gave feedback to SCLD about the survey that is being developed to find out about the lives of people with learning disabilities in Scotland. The group gave helpful comments about which questions were easy to understand and which ones needed some more work to make them easy.